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DETROIT, Mich. – Butzel Long attorneys Rebecca Davies and Beth
Gotthelf will be featured presenters during a free webinar from
2-3 p.m. on Wednesday, June 17, 2020 titled, “Return to Work:
Employee Considerations. This webinar is designed to address
issues related to employee’s return-to-work concerns, safety
considerations, illness concerns, and navigating leave requests
under the Families First Coronavirus Response Act. To register, go
to https://register.gotowebinar.com/
register/7102242990537785869

The webinar is presented by the National Association for Surface
Finishing (NASF) and the Michigan Chapter of the National
Association for Surface Finishing (MINASF).

Rebecca Davies

Rebecca Davies concentrates her practice primarily in the areas
of employment law and commercial litigation. She represents
employers in federal and state court litigation and before state
and federal administrative agencies.

Beth Gotthelf

Beth Gotthelf is Butzel Long’s Director of Innovation and External
Relations. She also is an Executive-in-Residence at the Macomb-
OU INCubator and serves on the Macomb-OU INCubator
Advisory Council. She has helped auto suppliers diversify into
alternative energy and defense, which have been lifelines to
those companies.


